Steve Perry

- TR - R
From: Drewrey Daily
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 5:55 PM
To: Steve Perry
Subject: Fw: Intake

FYI

From: Brandi Lee <BrandiLee @ferristexas.gov>

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 3:40 PM

To: Drewrey Daily <ddaily@cityofhutchins.org>

Cc: Brian Horton <brianhorton@ferristexas.gov>; John DeLeon <johndeleon@ferristexas.gov>; Payne Allsup
<PayneAllsup@ferristexas.gov>; Benny Puckett <bpuckett@cityofhutchins.org>

Subject: Intake

Intake at the shelter is CLOSED. We are not taking any animatls including quarantine without the approval
from Brian Horton. Please respond reply-all that you received and understand this email.

Thank you



